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I am writing to object to the Right to Farm legislation that is being considered. As with the 
elderly in aged care, children in kindergartens, the vulnerable and voiceless animals that are 
farmed without scrutiny are in danger of being treated in a manner that would be considered 
cruel. I wonder why this legislation is necessary if all is well behind the walls of farms? 
Transparency is necessary for consumers to be sure of what industry practices are being 
supported by their purchases. I am a meat and egg eater and I care. 


